
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 32 ending 21st April 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
Many of our children have taken today to gather with their 
loved ones to mark Eid, the end of the holy month of 
Ramadan. 
What is Ramadan? 

Ramadan is the Arabic name for the ninth month in the 
Islamic calendar. It is considered one of the holiest months 
for Muslims and is marked by a period of fasting, considered 
one of the Five Pillars of Islam. 
These are five principles which Muslims believe are 
compulsory acts ordered by God: the other pillars are faith, 
prayer, charity and making the pilgrimage to the holy city of 
Mecca. 
What does ‘Eid Mubarak’ mean? 
‘Eid’ translates to English as ‘celebration’ 
whilst ‘Mubarak’ means ‘blessed’ – so together the phrase 
means ‘blessed celebration’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to wish all our children celebrating today, 
“Eid Mubarak” on behalf of all your friends and teachers at 
Broadstone Hall. 
 

YEAR 5 GIRLS FOOTBALL ASTRO @ STOCKPORT ACADEMY  
The girls played a fantastic tournament yesterday against 7 
other schools with 2 of the girls Bella S-V 5RT and Sadie B 
5TL kindly making up numbers on some of the other teams 
for 2 games. 
Lexi E 5TL & Mia H 5LK played amazingly well and every 
game the whole team got stronger, as a really cohesive team 
of footballers.  
Ella W 5RT was strong in goal and wing with Sadie, Kacie C 
5TL and Bella were little whippets keeping the defence 
strong.  
Beau N 5TL and Heni B 5TL were complete warriors and 
scored so many goals. 
Out of all their games they drew one, won 6 and lost in the 
final 1-0; THE ONLY GOAL SCORED AGAINST THEM THE 
WHOLE TOURNAMENT! Which overall placed them in an 
impressive 2nd place!  
The girls were complete champions and shook hands with all 
players as they ended every game.  

Massive thanks their coach who supported them so well, 
keeping them motivated and very vocal on the pitch side!  

It was a great team effort and a pleasure to watch.  
Thank-you to Mum, Stacey N for her glowing report  

 
 

FOB FAMILY QUIZ NIGHT 
Anyone else tired this morning? What a night! £750 profit 
was made! 
We hope that everyone who attended had as much fun as we 
had hosting our first social event of this year – and for those 
of you that missed out; don’t worry – we have the FOB 
Summer Garden Party to look forward to! (Hopefully with 
some nicer weather!) 
Special thanks go to Amy G - our FOB Chairwoman for her 
fantastic organization skills, Johnathan G - our brilliant Quiz 
Master, our fantastic Taylor Shaw team for their catering 
and every single person that helped with setting up and 
clearing away plus everyone that attended and supported us. 
Here’s to the next one!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
GLOBAL FINAL OF THE YOUNG MASTERS CHALLENGE  
We would like to do a special shout out to Willow F 6AB who 
has been competing against other students from around the 
world in the Young Masters Challenge. 
Willow has got through to the Global Final in London in 
August and the if she gets through this stage she has the 
possibility of going to compete in New York, USA 
WE ARE BEHIND YOU WILLOW!!!!! 
 

 

  

    

         

    

  

https://www.islamic-relief.org.uk/islamic-resources/5-pillars-of-islam/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Mia C - great attitude back at school to try really hard 
 
RLR Emily W for trying hard to be ready straight away and 
for giving 100% effort. 
 
RBW Shiloh O for a great first week back and becoming 
more confident with her sound talking and blending. 
 
 
Year 1: 
1CH Odhran R -  for working hard in phonics and being 
kind and friendly! 
1CR Mia G - for consistently showing great learning 
behaviours, being an excellent role model and for being a 
helpful and considerate member of our class family. 
Class 1/2 Rosie T - For having a great week, being super 
ready and working really hard with her writing in English 
this week. 
Year 2: 
2MK Rufus L For being a kind and caring member of 2MK 
and for always trying his best. 
2CB Theo B for making much better choices and showing 
respect. 
Year 3: 
3VH Arlo C - for working so hard with his independent 
tasks 
3ZA Jake M for always following the school rules and 
working hard in every lesson. 
3DM Dolly G Dolly has worked hard all week and has been 
kind and considerate. So impressed! 
Year 4: 
4FM Isla O for receiving the MOST Marvellous Me’s this 
week in class!  
4EE Niya (Laniya) H-B for always polite, trying hard in 
class and great start to BRP Reading.  
4SH Jack W for working really hard all week and for being 
sensible and cooperative. 
Year 5: 
5RT Eliza L for always being a star, every week!  
5TL Ishmal R - For being an all-round star and for quietly 
and independently getting on with her work at the start of 
each lesson.  
5LK Jak B for working so hard all week. He has come back 
to school ready to do his best with his usual smile on his 
face!  
Year 6:  
6AB Landen T has demonstrated a respectful and mature 
attitude towards learning all week, and produced an 
excellent score in the reading practice SATs. 
6KH Olivia H for being an exemplary example to Y6 
attitudes 
6ZW Misi Z for her excellent attitude during revision 
activities! 

Keep up the good work!   

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA ''Confident'' - Subhan F for superb improvements in 

reading showing great confidence and enthusiasm to 
reach the next colour band. 

RLR “Confident” Euan W - for a significant increase in his 
confidence reading and writing since returning to school.  

RBW “Independent” - River B for her enthusiasm, 
independence and focus in all her learning this week. A 

great start to our new term!  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Arlo H - for brilliant writing about our new book. 
Fantastic use of exclamation marks!!! 
1CR Mason C-D - For using finger spaces independently 
and using the word bank independently when retelling our 
class story. 
Class 1/2 Ben R-G for a great piece of writing in History 
this such great effort. Well done Ben. We are super proud 
of you  
Year 2: 
2MK Billy B - For working hard to improve his letter 
formation and presentation! 
2CB Isabelle M - for her wonderful imagination and 
creative vocabulary and… 
Lily Z - for her FANTASTIC diary entry and great ideas.  
Year 3: 
3VH Olivia H - for working hard on her sentence structure 
for her alternative story ending.  
3ZA Mikey B for writing a fantastic story ending and 
including lots of wow words.  
3DM Rory K - Rory has written a great alternative ending 
for The Egyptian Cinderella. Well done! 
Year 4: 
4FM Emily K for her detailed woodland setting 
description. Well done! 
4EE THE WHOLE CLASS for setting descriptions of a 
magical woodland, great descriptive language!  
4SH Eloise H for a wonderful description of a magical 
woodland setting, full of powerful and evocative 
vocabulary and fronted adverbials. 
Year 5: 
5RT Excellent use of figurative language, including 
metaphor, simile, personification and hyperbole  
5TL Logan E-R For writing some very descriptive sentences 
for our settings description of the heath in our new class 
text, Macbeth.  
5LK Lizzy L for using an exceptional example of 
personification in her English this week! 'Obnoxious 
thunder!' Wow!  
Year 6: 
6AB Isobel D has produced an excellent review of our Y6 
science wellbeing clinic.  
6KH Ethan C for an exceptional report on our Y6 science 
wellbeing clinic. 
6ZW Atiqa H for fantastic editing & improving! 

 


